
Notes from Larsen School Community Council
Tuesday, March 6, 2024

Larsen Elementary Conference Room

● Members of the council were welcomed by Tiffany Weidlein and led in
the Pledge of Allegiance.

● Notes from the last meeting were read by Karalee Beckstead.

● Members of the council reviewed the current Title 1 Plan and
Trustlands Plan.

● The council discussed safety protocols, specifically figuring out who
might have a key to the nearest church meeting house.

● The council discussed the new language arts program adopted by
Nebo School District called CKLA.

● The council discussed ways to help motivate students to read.


